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No.214/UUC   Dt. 22-07-2020 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

After making comprehensive assessment of the prevailing COVID-19 pandemic situation 

and subsequent approval of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, the last date for On-Line Form Fill up for 

EVEN Semester Examination-2020 is extended up to 29
th

 July. 2020 and the hard copies may be 

submitted by the students as well as by the colleges is 31
st

 July, 2020. 
 

       By Order of Vice-Chancellor 

          
         Controller of Examinations 

 

Memo No.215/UUC  Dt.22-07-2020 

  

Copy to Steno to Vice-Chancellor and Registrar for kind information of Hon’ble Vice-

Chancellor and Registrar respectively. Copy to Comptroller of Finance for information and 

necessary action. Copy to DEO(P) for publication in the website and to the Notice Board. 

 

           
         Controller of Examinations  

 

Memo No.216/UUC  Dt.22-07-2020 

  

Copy to the Chairman, P.G.Council, Utkal University of Culture, Bhubaneswar for 

information and necessary action.  

 

 Controller of Examinations  

 

Memo No.217/UUC  Dt.22-07-2020 

  

Copy to Principals of all affiliated colleges under Utkal University of Culture for 

information and necessary action. They are requested to issue notice to their students in this 

regard. 

 

 
         Controller of Examinations 


